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Principal's Update

There has been lots happening this week, and I would like to thank all parents and carers that braved the

torrential rain to drop off/ pick up student helpers for open evening. Well done to all students that took

part and a particular thanks to Wilf, Hannah and Esme who spoke to visitors so confidently as part of the

presentations.

It was incredible to see so many students register to take part in the production of Addams Family the

Musical, further information will follow for all involved! Any students that could not attend Thursday should

speak to Mr Howard to find out more.

Finally, congratulations to Evey in Y10 who competed at the bi-annual HDKI Shotokan Karate World Cup

in Dublin last weekend against teams from all over Europe and Africa. She performed with style and won

gold in individual kata (age 12-15).

Logging on at home
•Go to the school website (https://broadlandhighoa.co.uk/)

•Click on the Launchpad button at the top of the page

•Type in school username, for year 7 students this will begin with 24 and be followed by the students first 

letter of their forename and last name e.g 24apupil@broadlandhighoa.co.uk

•Type in their password used to log into the school computers

Music Groups
• If you are in Years 7,8 or 9 and would like to come along and sing as part of a choir, then you can do 

so on Thursdays at 12:30pm, in the music room.

• If you are in Years 10 or 11and would like to join a singing group, you can do so on Fridays at 

11:50am, in the music room.

• If you are learning an instrument and would like to play as part of an orchestra, you can do so on 

Tuesdays at 11:50am, in the music room. This is open to everyone learning an instrument, all abilities, 

even if they don't have lessons in school.
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Year 10 Careers Fair

We will be holding our first Y10 careers fair on-site this year. This will be a great opportunity for students 

to find out more about Post 16 pathways and local employment opportunities. 
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Sports Report

There was almost another great comeback for the Year 9 boys against Stalham this week. After 

finding themselves three goals behind, Charlie scored two with Joseph and Lennon also netting. 

Unfortunately, we couldn’t quite find an equaliser and lost 4-5.

The Year 7 boys certainly know where the net is! In their first match for Broadland they won 16-0 

against Stalham. Michael scored a double hat trick before half time, with Zachary making the 

score line 7-0. After the break, with instructions to move the ball quicker, the Yr 7s created goals 

for Jamie 3, Josh 2, Jacob, James, Rex and Will.
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Your feedback is really important in helping us to improve as a school. The QR 

code will take you to a survey that will help us to gage some general feedback at 

the start of this year. We will do this throughout the year to get your feedback on 

a range of issues. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=cCy76NwEk0iIgsR7VNvSkukSbhIBfx1In63LVP9vyB9UQlBCQTRZUEFVOEw4MkQ4T1BXRUpLQTgxQS4u
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School Photographs

Vancols Photographers are pleased to confirm that the School Photographs are ready to view using the 

QR code on your proof card.

If you have already scanned the QR code on the Proof and registered, you will receive an auto email 

notification.

If you have not done it yet, don’t panic, you can still view by scanning the QR code on your Proof and 

following the instructions.

If by chance you have not received your Proof, or it has been lost, you can call Vancols Parent Line on 

01206 273711. For individual photographs you will need the pupil’s admission number which you can get 

by contacting the office.
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